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  HB378/PG 405-25 Prince George’s County – Assisted Living Programs – Inspections  

 

                     POSITION:  SUPPORT  

 

PG 405-25:  This legislation ensures the safety, quality, and transparency of care provided by 

Prince George’s County assisted living programs.  Requiring Maryland Department of Health 

to publish inspection reports fosters greater transparency and accountability by empowering 

families with essential information to make informed decisions about their loved ones.  These 

reports will provide a valuable tool for the Prince George’s County Board of Health to identify 

facilities failing below acceptable care standards and take corrective action.  These measures 

collectively aim to strengthen oversight, protect residents, and ensure we provide quality 

services to assisted living communities.  

For the foregoing reasons, the Prince George’s County Council SUPPORTS HB 378/PG 405-

25 and respectfully requests your favorable consideration of its position.  
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